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Maureen Hart Perry joined the Interstate Insurance Product Regulation Commission (“IIPRC”) as a 
Product Review Consultant on July 1, 2010. The Product Review Consultant’s primary responsibility is 
the review of all products filed with the IIPRC, including review for compliance with the IIPRC Uniform 
Standards and all applicable IIPRC Operating Procedures. 

 
Prior to joining the IIPRC, Maureen was a member of the New Hampshire Insurance Department 
(“NHID”) from 1989 to 2010 where she was the Life and Health Compliance Manager.   Her 
responsibilities included hiring, training and supervision of life and health insurance examiners along with 
other division employees.   Maureen was involved in the transformation of the NHID from paper and 
typewriters to all product filings and fees being received electronically through the SERFF system.  She 
implemented division procedures for the review of policy forms and monitoring the application of these 
procedures by division personnel to ensure uniformity. 

 
Maureen has been active in the National Association of Insurance Commissioners (“NAIC”) 
Committees and Working Groups including Speed to Market Task Force, Vice Chair of Operational 
Efficiencies Working Group, a member of the SERFF Board of Directors, State Chair of the SERFF 
Product Steering Committee and an active participant of the IIPRC Product Steering Committee. 

 
Prior the NHID Maureen worked for eleven years in the insurance industry.  Her responsibilities included 
traveling  to  various  life  agencies  and  disability  brokerage  offices  across  the  country  to  train  new 
managers in corporate procedures, accounting and software programs. 

 
Maureen is a graduate of Franklin Pierce College with a Bachelor of Science degree in Management. She 
is a Certified Public Manager (CPM) and a Health Insurance Associate (HIA). 


